Congress of the United States Washington, DC 20515

April 2, 2018

Dear Colleague:

As co-chairs of the Congressional Historic Preservation Caucus, we encourage you to celebrate National Preservation Month during the upcoming April 30-May 4 District Work Period.

Special programs and events celebrating Preservation Month are happening across the country throughout the month of May. You can learn about one happening in your district by contacting and your state, tribal, and local historic preservation organizations or your State or Tribal Historic Preservation Office. These events will tell the success story of historic preservation and the positive impact of the Historic Preservation Fund and the Federal Historic Tax Credit.

You can learn more about National Historic Preservation Month at www.preservationaction.org, and if you have not already done so, we invite you to join nearly 100 of your colleagues as a member of the bipartisan Historic Preservation Caucus.

For additional information or questions, please contact Jeff Wilson with Rep. Turner at Jeffrey. Wilson@mail.house.gov or Jon Bosworth with Rep. Blumenauer at Jon.Bosworth@mail.house.gov.

Sincerely,

Michael 1. June Land Bles Michael R. Turner

Member of Congress

Earl Blumenauer Member of Congress